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From: sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov  
To:  Finance Directors, Budget Directors, SME Budget/Funds Management 

Supervisor/Manager and SME Grants Administrator/Manager contact types 
Subject: Important Update: FM/GM Enhancements to Go Live Aug. 1 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
The SCEIS Funds Management (FM) and Grants Management (GM) enhancements will now 
go live Aug. 1. This go live date was adjusted to account for recent findings and needed 
adaptations. Contributing factors driving the date change include: 
 

• User feedback about going live at fiscal year-end. 
• Year-end scenarios requiring workarounds for general funds and capital project 

funds remaining in grants after June 30. 
• Eliminating the need to clear out grants with negative budget balances by June 30.  

 
Through these enhanced modules, agencies will have more visibility to the full lifecycle of a 
grant award, allowing for better management and oversight, reporting and improved 
efficiencies. The enhanced SCEIS FM and GM modules will simplify business processes, 
make it easy to obtain and report data, improve data accuracy and create a foundation for 
increased transparency into agency funds and grants management. 
 
Again, the new go-live date for the FM and GM module enhancements is Aug. 1.  
  
For questions related to the FM and GM enhancements, please email 
BudgetEnhancements@admin.sc.gov. 
 
Visit the SCEIS website for additional FM and GM information and resources. 
 
We are working diligently to ensure a successful launch Aug. 1. Thank you for your 
continued support.  
 
The SCEIS Team 
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